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Dear Comsewogue High School 10th Grade Business Department,

04/30/2023

I wanted to take a moment to express my sincerest gratitude for the incredible project that you
recently completed. Your monthlong initiative to collect non-perishable food donations from

the local community for Agape Meals for Kids was a remarkable success, and [ am in awe of the
effort that you put forth to make it happen.

Thanks to your hard work, you were able to collect over 700 pounds of food for Agape! This is
an incredible achievement, and one that will make a real difference in the lives of children who
are living with food insecurity.

As you might already know, these are children who may otherwise go an entire weekend
without a meal. And your commitment to helping these children is both inspiring, and a
testament to the values that you hold as a department and as students.

I want you to know that your efforts have not gone unnoticed. The impact that you have made
on our community will be felt for a long time to come, and I am grateful for the role that you
have played in making it happen.

Thank you for all you’ve done, and for being a shining example of what it means to give back.

Sincerely,

Qj, an lu chale—

Irene Michalos
Founder/Executive Director
Agape Meals for Kids

(. 631-343-9555
N agapemealsforkids1@gmail.com
Q@ P.0.Box 311 Mount Sinai, NY, 11766

@ https://www.agapemealsforkids.org
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Dear Comsewogue High School 10th Grade Business Department,

I wanted to take a moment to express my sincerest gratitude for the incredible project that you
recently completed. Your monthlong initiative to collect non-perishable food donations from
the local community for Agape Meals for Kids was a remarkable success, and I am in awe of the
effort that you put forth to make it happen.

Thanks to your hard work, you were able to collect over 700 pounds of food for Agape! This is
an incredible achievement, and one that will make a real difference in the lives of children who
are living with food insecurity.

As you might already know, these are children who may otherwise go an entire weekend
without a meal. And your commitment to helping these children is both inspiring, and a
testament to the values that you hold as a department and as students.

I want you to know that your efforts have not gone unnoticed. The impact that you have made
on our community will be felt for a long time to come, and I am grateful for the role that you
have played in making it happen.

Thank you for all you’ve done, and for being a shining example of what it means to give back.

Sincerely,



Irene Michalos
Founder/Executive Director
Agape Meals for Kids


